
Submitter: Jennifer  Simmons  

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I strongly oppose making in person voting standard. The mail in system works very 

well. All this bill would accomplish is making it extremely difficult for people to vote, 

which is by design. This is a malicious bill and I strongly oppose it. 


